ARPA Requests for FY23

I know that FY22 has been crazy for everyone concerning the ARPA appropriation. Several Institutions have asked about continuing the ARPA appropriation requests into FY23. The information listed below will assist you with the FY23 ARPA requests.

· The FY22 ARPA request does not automatically continue into FY23 it is only good until June 30, 2022.

· To continue an FY22 ARPA request into FY23 you will need to fill out the FY23 ARPA request form, do not use the FY22 form since it will reference the wrong Act. The ARPA form can be found on our website: https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/budget/forms An excel version of the form will also be emailed to you.

· You can only do a continuation request if None of the supporting detail has changed since the last request/reallocation.

· When filling out the FY23 ARPA request as a continuation the appropriation request can not be more than the current available appropriation. 
· If you requested $1,000 in operating and spent $100, so the max you can continue is $900.

· Some of the requests have been combined into 1 Commitment Item (CI). Example: Lost Revenues appropriation has been put in CI 04. Each Institution will need to review their prior requests and compare that to AASIS Available Budget.

· If you had 5 requests in FY22 all of those requests can be combine into 1 continuation request. 

· If you need to change what any of these funds will be used for than a new request should be made for FY23 instead.

· If you are submitting a new FY23 request, you will need to provide a detail plan with new requests.

